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   Office Memo 

 

 

TO: Richard Koubek, President  
  
FROM: Jacqueline E. Huntoon, Provost & Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
DATE: March 27, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Senate Proposal 34-20 
  

 
Attached is Senate proposal 34-20, “Proposal to Rescind Senate Policy 306.1: Policy on Humanistic 
Social Courses,” and a memo stating the Senate passed this proposal at their March 25, 2020 
meeting. I have reviewed this memo and recommend approving this proposal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I concur  do not concur       with this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
               
Richard Koubek, President        Date 

03/30/2020



 
 

 

University Senate 
 
 

DATE: March 26, 2020 

TO: Richard Koubek, President  

FROM: Michael Mullins 
University Senate President 

SUBJECT: Proposal 34-20 

COPIES: Jacqueline E. Huntoon, Provost & Senior VP for Academic Affairs 
 
 

At its meeting on March 25, 2020, the University Senate approved Proposal 34-20, 
“Proposal to Rescind Senate Policy 306.1: Policy on Humanistic Social Courses”. Feel 
free to contact me if you have any questions. 



Proposal 34-20: Proposal to 
Rescind Senate Policy 

306.1: Policy on Humanistic 
Social Courses 

 

Presented by: Curricular Policy 
Committee

Voting Units: Academic



6/19/2019 Policy 306.1
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The Senate of Michigan Technological University

POLICY ON HUMANISTIC SOCIAL COURSES
(Proposal 7-76)

Senate Policy 306.1
I. Students enrolled in all curricula leading to a baccalaureate degree except Liberal Arts,

Business Administration, and Engineering Administration are required to take a minimum
of fifteen credits of Humanities and Social Sciences electives which may be selected from
a list approved by the faculty of the college or school in which the student is a major.

II. The selection must include at least six credits of courses designated as Humanities (HU)
and at least six credits designated as Social Science or Business and Engineering
Administration (SS or BA).

III. Students may obtain copies of the list from their academic advisors or department heads.

Adopted by Senate: 5 May 1976
Presidential Approval: 19 July 1976
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